News story: Contacting the Insolvency
Service enquiry line

We are currently experiencing technical problems with the Insolvency Enquiry
Line and the problem is being investigated as a priority.

You can use our contact form if you need assistance.

We will update this message when the Enquiry Line is operational once again.
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